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September 11, 2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians:  
 
I am excited to announce that choir is back at Willoughby Elementary for Fall! Choir is open to all 
students in Grades 4-5 and mature Grade 3 students. This extra-curricular activity allows students to 
further their musical understanding by singing in a large ensemble. No previous experience is 
required to join. The students will participate in one rehearsal a week and will have performance 
opportunities. Choir performances and dates are TBD.  
 
Choir rehearsals are scheduled every Wednesday from 2:45-3:30pm in the gym beginning 
September 18th. Students are expected to commit to one full term in choir if joining. Any absences 
must be communicated directly with Ms. Dotto via email. If your child does not attend most 
rehearsals, they will not be able to participate in the performances.   
 
In order for your child to participate in Choir rehearsals, the attached permission form must be signed 
by you and returned to Ms. Dotto by Wednesday, September 18thth, 2024.  
 
Rehearsal changes, announcements, and performance information will be posted on the Willoughby 
Elementary School website under “Programs & Clubs” as well as the orange music bulletin board 
outside the gym.   
 
All students in choir will be expected to pack their bag and bring it with them to choir rehearsal after 
school and will not be permitted to wander the halls or return to their classroom after rehearsal. We 
are asking parents and guardians to please pickup your student at the side door by the gym. 
 
Students are generally encouraged to own a pair of black shoes, black bottoms, and a black top for 
all future performances, which we call “concert blacks”.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at 
edotto@sd35.bc.ca.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Emma Dotto 
Music Teacher 
Willoughby Elementary 
edotto@sd35.bc.ca 
 

 
 
 

Please keep this page for reference.  
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September 11, 2024 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

 

Please sign below and return to Ms. Dotto on or before Wednesday, September 18thth in order for your child to 

participate in choir rehearsals and performances.   

 

 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

I, ___________________________, give permission for my child,______________________________ in  

 

 

Grade  ________ to participate in choir at Willoughby Elementary for rehearsals after school on Wednesdays  

 

 

from 2:45-3:30pm.  

 

***PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY*** 

 

 

 

Parent/ Guardian name: ___________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Parent/ Guardian phone: ___________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Parent/ Guardian email: ____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Communication email (for reminders and updates):________________________________________________ 

https://willoughby.sd35.bc.ca/

